
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

Tuesday 8th October 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Choughs will be visiting Penlee House Gallery on Wednesday 16th October. This 

as part of our old toys topic in which we have been finding out about toys 

today and those from the past. We hope to extend our knowledge by 

exploring old toys at Penlee where we will be handling a number of Victorian 

toys from the museum’s collection and talking about the similarities and 

differences between them as well as what the toys are made of. We will also 

be sketching our favourites. 

Could you please ensure that your child comes to school with a water bottle 

and coat on Wednesday. We will be travelling to Penlee on the minibus shortly 

after registration in the morning and will be returning to school before lunch. 

We politely request a donation of £4 per child (via the school app) to help 

cover the cost of transport and the workshop. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Ferguson 

Choughs Class Teacher 


